
 
 

ACCESSIBILITY NOTICE  
 

 

 

We know that some parts of our website are not fully accessible for all users. We strive to ensure that as much 

of our website as possible is accessible to as many users as possible. 

If you discover a problem with accessing information on our website, please contact us via the following methods: 

 

complete our contact form on the “contact” page of our website. 

 

Our team will assist you over the telephone or in writing and/or provide the requested information in a different 

format. 

 
 

 
 

 

 Chris Whitehouse, Director of Audio Maze LTD. 


